
Milton Keynes Council, in conjunction with the governing bodies of Moorland Primary 

School and Moorlands Nursery School, is considering a proposal to merge the schools. The 

proposal document is attached and can be found on the council website along with the 

opportunity there to respond at https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/consultations/463. This 

consultation seeks views from parents and staff directly involved with Moorlands Nursery 

School and Moorland Primary School, from other local schools and any other interested 

parties. We are keen to hear as many views as possible about this proposal. Any person may 

support, object or make comments by submitting an online form on the website page, or by 

emailing sufficiencyandaccess@milton-keynes.gov.uk or in writing to the Education 

Sufficiency department, Milton Keynes Council, Saxon Court, 502 Avebury Boulevard, 

Central Milton Keynes, MK9 3HS. 

The closing date for comments is 20 November 2018. 

 

  



 

 



 


